
From: Rosemary Williams  

Sent: 07 March 2018 09:05 

To: Richard High 
Cc: Sarah Furniss 

Subject: RE: Ettington NP queries 

 
Dear Richard, 
 
Just to confirm that if the Ettington and Fulready Neighbourhood Plan is made before the SAP, the 
proposed boundary in the SAP would not be pursued. This is just a question of timing really and the 
NDPs we have progressing in our District (34) being at all different stages in the process. 
 
I hope this clarifies the position in relation to Ettington and Fulready. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rosemary 
 
Rosemary Williams MRTPI 
Policy Planner, Policy Team 
 
Stratford on Avon District Council, Elizabeth House, Church Street, Stratford upon Avon, Warwickshire, CV37 6HX 
Switchboard +44 (0)1789 267575 Direct: 01789 260334 
Email: rosemary.williams@stratford-dc.gov.uk Web: www.stratford.gov.uk 
 

Please don’t print this email unless you really need to 

From: Richard High 

Sent: 06 March 2018 15:13 

To: Rosemary Williams 

Cc: Sarah Furniss 
Subject: RE: Ettington NP queries 

 
Dear Rosemary  
 
I have one further question on the issue of settlement boundaries.  The emerging Site Allocations Plan 
document indicates that “where neighbourhood plans have been made it is not necessary for the SAP to 
do so.”  It would be helpful if you could clarify whether, if the Ettington and Fulready Neighbourhood 
Plan is made before the SAP the proposed boundary in the SAP will be pursued. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Richard 
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